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Dear York Township Resident and/or Property Owner, 

FISCAL OFFICER 
Margaret Russell 

prussell@yorktwp.org 

As we near the end of 2024, we want to share some information about the upcoming trash opt­
out for March 2025 through February 2026. 

In October we approved the first I -year extension for the Rumpke contract, effective March 
2025-February 2026, with an amendment increasing the allowed residential property opt-out 
amount by 1 %. If you are satisfied with your current level of trash and curbside recycling, you 
do not need to do anything further. 

The opt-out for trash removal will allow a maximum of 7% of all residential properties to select 
not to participate in trash removal with Rumpke, therefore the limit for the upcoming contract 
year is 121 residences. The opt-out will begin at 4:00pm on December 18, 2024, and end on 
December 318\ 2024, or when the 7% maximum has been reached. Residents/Property Owners 
must complete a form each year during the opt-out period to be put on the list. The list 
placement is first come, first served. 

Opt-out forms for March 2025 through February 2026 must be submitted in person at 
York Township Town Hall, 6609 Norwalk Rd., Medina, Ohio 44256, on Wednesday, 
December 18, 2024, from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. Forms will be time-stamped when dropped 
off and residential properties will be placed on the opt-out list accordingly. Forms will not 
be accepted or processed before 4pm on Wednesday, December 18, 2024. Residents unable 
to attend the in person opt-out may send a completed form with a family member, neighbor, etc. 
for submission during the in person opt-out. Residents who wish to arrive early will have the 
opportunity to wait inside the Town Hall beginning at 9:00am. 

There will be no mail-in, early drop off or computer applications accepted this year. 

For additional infom1ation on the opt-out process and what to expect the day of the in person 
opt-out, please refer to www.yorktwp.org/rumpke-trash-services or contact the township office at 
330-722-0185.
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